From: Matheson, Alan [mailto:alan.matheson@ci.tacoma.wa.us] 
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 12:24 PM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)
Subject: RE: Modification Request of Order 01 - City of Tumwater

[bookmark: _MailEndCompose]Kathy, 
Tacoma Rail does not object to the City of Tumwater’s request to temporarily remove the exempt status of the 66th Avenue crossing for 90 days as discussed in our on-site meeting.  
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